
TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF BILL #HB1476 
 

Independent Oversight and Review Board for Health Care of Inmates in State 
Correctional Facilities-Establishment 

 
 
Date: February 26, 2020 
 
From: Anttwan White Jr. 
 
To: Chairman Luke Clippinger, Madame Chair Vanessa Atterbeary and Members of the House 
Judiciary Committee 
 

Re: SUPPORT FOR BILL#HB1476 
 
I support this bill because I have been incarcerated and received the worst medical “healthcare” 
possible. And it was not just subjected to me but other individuals were treated unfairly as well. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Anttwan White 
 
 


